Moses Lake Irrigation and Rehabilitation District
Special Board Meeting
November 18, 2024

MLIRD 2022 and 2023 Audit Entrance Conference

The purpose of the November 18, 2024 Special Board Meeting of the Moses
Lake Irrigation and Rehabilitation District was for all of the Board of
Directors to attend the MLIRD 2022 and 2023 Audit Entrance Conference.
The MLIRD Directors present were President Bailey, Vice President Teals,
and Director Perry. Director Ketterer and two WA State Auditor’s attended
via-Zoom teleconference. Also present was General Manager Sam Castro
and MLIRD Staff. The meeting took place at 11:30 AM in the MLIRD Board
Room. No action was taken.

ADJOURNMENT

The meeting was adjourned at 11:59 AM.
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